October 2019

Our Ref: 2019/223



Fox Street Derby DE1 2LF

Telephone 01332 204040 Email post@landau-forte.org.uk

Website landau-forte.org.uk

Dear Parent/Carer

Year 10 Parents Evening

The College would like to invite you to attend a Year 10 parents' evening. The evening will allow you and your child to gain subject specific guidance from their Learning Tutors, that will support your child's progress over the vital remaining months of their Year 10 education.

The evening will take place on Wednesday 20 November 2019 between 4.00pm and 6.15pm.

Your child will be expected to arrange appointments with all of their learning tutors through an appointment card, which they will receive in the coming week. Personal Tutors will support students in this if required. During the evening there will be opportunities for you to speak to senior staff and to complete a parent/carer evaluation about the College.

There will also be allocated areas for you to visit to gain advice on Individual Needs and on careers information and guidance.

If you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact us at the College.

Yours sincerely

Mrs F Holding Head of Year 10

> Landau Forte Charitable Trust A company limited by guarantee

Registered in England No. 2387916

Registered Office: Landau Forte College Fox Street Derby DE1 2LF

An exempt charity